
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter  
Bexton Primary School and Nursery 

www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. E. Armstrong 

 

Friday 8th November 2024 

Upcoming dates for your diary… 

• Friday 15th November: 
Children in Need 

• Friday 15th November: 
FOBS Children’s Disco 

• Tuesday 19th November: 
FOBS Christmas Extravaganza 
Meeting 

• Thursday 28th November: 28th 
FOBs Christmas Wreath Making 
7pm  

• Friday 29th November: 
Reception Stay and Play 2:30pm 

• Wednesday 4th December:  
Children’s Christmas Lunch 

• Wednesday 4th December: 

Christmas Lights Extravaganza      

5-7pm 

• Tuesday 10th December: 

Infant Nativity (10am) 

• Wednesday 11th December: 
Nursery Christmas Singalong 
(9:30am) 

• Wednesday 11th December: 
Infant Nativity (2pm) 

• Wednesday 18th December: 
KS2 Christmas concert-
1:30pm/6:00pm @ St Johns 

• Friday 20th December: 
Break up for Christmas 
 

END of Term Holiday 

 

• Monday 6th January 2025: 

INSET DAY 

• Tuesday 7th January: 

Children return to school 

• Friday 24th January 

FOBS Cinema Night 

• Friday 14th February 

School Closes for half term 

• Monday 24th February 

School re-opens 

• Friday 28th February 

FOBS Quiz night 

• Friday 28th March 

Sponsored colour run 

 This week’s important information! 

 

BBC Children in Need 

We’re delighted to share that we are taking part in fundraising for BBC Children in 
Need 2024. To support Children in Need, we will have a 
dress-down day on Friday 15th November and would 
encourage children to wear something spotty! You can 
access our Donations Page using this link. For further 
details, please see the attached letter. 

 

FOBS Disco - 15th November 2024 

We’re excited to announce our first FOBS disco of the year next Friday, featuring DJ 
Armstrong in the school hall! This is a wonderful chance for the children to choose 
their favourite songs, dance and join in some fun games. 

Details: 

• Cost: £5 per child (includes entertainment, sweets, and a drink) 

• Times by year group: 
o Nursery & Reception: 3:30 - 4:15 pm (parents stay) 
o Year 1 & Year 2: 4:30 - 5:15 pm 
o Years 3, 4, 5 & 6: 5:30 - 6:30 pm 

The disco is being kindly organised by our Reception parents who will be looking for 
volunteers to help make this event a success. Your support is greatly appreciated—
thank you! 

We look forward to a fantastic evening filled with music, laughter, and some brilliant 
dance moves. Don’t miss it! 

 

Clubs 

The Autumn 2 clubs have started this week and there are still places available. Please 
click the link https://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/extra-curricular-clubs to see 
the club’s timetable and how to book. Please note, Infant football is full and there is 
limited availability for Gardening and Year 5 football. 

 

Lost Property 

Our collection of lost property is building up again! We have a multitude of coats, 
water bottles and cardigans etc. If your child has lost anything, please come and take 
a look. Lost property is located just outside the school office. 

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16627
https://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/extra-curricular-clubs


Netball 

Our netball team played their second league match away to St. Vincent's. It was a very closely fought battle, and was a great 
game to watch. The team worked very hard, didn't give up, supported each other and came away with their winning start to the 
season intact with a 4-3 victory! A huge well done to them and a massive thank you to their adults for coordinating transport 
and for supporting them on the sidelines. Thank you! 

Year 3 Stone Age Day 

We have had a marvelous day today creating clay pots like the 'beaker people', researching cave paintings and recreating them 
using charcoal, making our own Stone Age music and tenderising leather. What a fabulous day!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

OPAL Outdoor Clothing 

A huge thank you to all parents who have supported us in ensuring that the children are able to access the outdoor environment 
each day with their wellies, trainers, coats, and over trousers. Your help makes a significant difference to the children's 
enjoyment of outdoor activities and experiences. 

However, there are still a few children who have not yet brought their outdoor clothing back to school after the half-term break. 
Without it, they won’t be able to take part in outdoor activities if the weather turns bad. Could we kindly ask that you check your 
child’s kit and make sure they have their wellies or trainers and over trousers in school every day? 

Thank you once again for your ongoing support – as the weather gets muddier, we’re doing our best to protect your washing 
machines! 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Thank you Thomas and Beau for the wonderful books! 

 

 

  

 

Vacancy 

Please see link for more information regarding a vacancy for a 

term time cleaner at Knutsford Academy. 

School Cleaner, Cheshire East - Tes Jobs 

World Mental Health Day 

Last half-term, we celebrated 

World Mental Health Day. The 

children came to school wearing 

something yellow and also took 

part in a 'T-shirt with a message' 

competition. It was very difficult 

to choose our winners, but we 

were very impressed with the 

designs of Alice from KS1 and 

Oscar in KS2. Their designs were 

made into real graphic t-shirts - 

don't they look brilliant?! Well 

done, everyone!  

 

https://www.tes.com/jobs/vacancy/school-cleaner-cheshire-east-2133181

